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National Grid Construction Update 

October 2024 
 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
We are working to modernize our infrastructure system across Queens and as part of that work we will be 
performing test holes in your neighborhood in the coming weeks. More information about test holes can be 
found on the back of this flyer.  
 
Starting October 15th for approximately four weeks, neighbors can expect to see work in the 
following locations: 

 Metropolitan Avenue between 70th Road and 74th Avenue 
 
We understand the inconvenience that this work may cause. As always, our crews will work diligently to 
minimize any impacts to the community. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please feel free to reach out by emailing us at 
box.queens@nationalgrid.com. 
 
Thank you for your patience during our work in your neighborhood.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Please note, due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule is subject to change. 


